
 

In an effort to maintain student and driver safety, maximize the drop off zone, and allow for an efficient 

traffic flow, please see the diagram below. Parents and guardians dropping students off at the front 

plaza loop should pull forward to the bicycle rack          along the side of the middle school. We are 

looking to use as much of the drop off area as possible. Students should proceed along the walkways 

to the middle school                   or high school                   entrances. MS HS 


